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More severe and appropriate punishment and penalties should be allocated to support the 

wonderful work of the non government funded charities who witness and deal with the neglect and 

mistreatment of animals and in order to have guilty parties punished and deterred from repeat 

offences, they should be not only funded but also supported by the government to ensure the full 

force of the law is adhered to. Thank you. 


